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Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
I am pleased to inform you that we have changed our school uniform supplier, which will make it 
easier to order any additional uniform for your child.  
 
We are now using Top Form, who are based in Harlow and are used by a lot of schools in the 
local area. We ran a cost and quality comparison with our old supplier and Top form to ensure we 
were choosing the correct supplier. 
 
All uniform can be ordered via their website and delivered to you. Below is the link for the website.  
https://www.top-form.co.uk/product-category/find-your-school/find-your-school-st-elizabeth-s/ 
 
If your son/daughter is in receipt of Pupil Premium, the school office have ordered new uniform for 
them using part of their funds.  
 
The school have made the decision to have all student wearing the same colour 
sweatshirts/cardigans which will be maroon. The blue sweatshirts/cardigans will be slowly 
phased out with the hope that all students will be wearing maroon in September 2023 for 
the new academic year.  
 
If you have any questions, or need any help, please do get in contact with the school office.  
 

 
Yours faithfully  
 
Mrs Lisa Tooley 
Head Teacher 
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